
Applying for Adjunct Professor Positions:
Contacts and General Information

California Community 
Colleges Registry

www.cccregistry.org/jobs/index.aspx

A database for jobs at 109 
community colleges in CA. 

Search for job postings
and also submit an online 
resume to be accessed by

multiple colleges in the area. 
Both adjunct and full-time faculty 

positions are advertised here.

Occidental College
www.oxy.edu

Occidental College is a small 
(<2000 students) four-year 
liberal arts college located in 

Eagle Rock. To check 
availability for the upcoming 

semester, contact the 
department chairs listed 

below:

Associate Dean of the College:  
Dr. Phoebe Dea
(dea@oxy.edu)
Biology:  Dr. Elizabeth Braker
(bbraker@oxy.edu)
Chemistry:  Dr. Eileen Spain 
(emspain@oxy.edu)
Mathematics:  Dr. Ron Buckmire
(ron@oxy.edu)
Physics:  Dr. Dan Snowden-Ifft
(ifft@oxy.edu)

Salaries ~$6000 and 
$3000/sem, for lecture and lab 

classes, respectively.
Semesters begin in late Aug. 

and late Jan.

Art Center College of 
Design

www.artcenter.edu
Art Center offers 

undergraduate and graduate 
degrees in art and design. 
Classes are taught at two 

campuses, both in Pasadena. 
Some science classes are part 

of the curriculum as well. 
Resumes can be sent to HR at 

the college and you will be 
contacted about temporary 

faculty appointments. 
Compensation for science 
classes begins at $65/hr.

Terms begin in early Sept., 
mid Jan., and mid May.

Pasadena City College
www.pasadena.edu

Located nearly adjacent to 
Caltech’s campus, PCC is the 
third largest single-campus 
community college in the 
country with over 25,000 

students. Schedule includes 
night and weekend classes.

Resumes can be sent to HR at 
the college and you will be 
contacted about temporary 

faculty appointments.
Compensation for science 
classes begins at ~$50/hr. 

Details are posted at 
www.pasadena.edu/HR/adjunct.cfm

Semesters begin in late Aug. and 
mid Feb. with Winter and 
Summer Intersessions.

Higher Education 
Recruitment Consortium

www.socalherc.org

Another database for job
openings in colleges and
universities in Southern 

California. Mostly full-time
appointments listed.


